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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

October 12, 1982
L-82-441Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wa'shington, D. C. 20555 -

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Re: St. Lucie Unit 1 -

Docket No. 50-335 -

Fire Protection Rule
Submittal (Corrections)

Reference: a) FPL letter No. L-82-243 dated June 10, 1982

Reference a) transmitted the St. Lucie fire protection report entitled 1
" Appendix R Fire Protection Review" in response to the remaining open -

items of Appendix R to 10 CFR 50.
.__

As you are aware, this report was prepared on an expedited basis in order =

to fulfill our commitment to an early submitte.1 date, i.e., June 10, 1982.
As a result of the voluminous content of the report and the abbreviated
project schedule, a number of typographical and editorial errors (as well '

as a few content errors) were missed during our final review. Enclosed
_

please find seven (7) copies of Revision 1 to the fire protection report
issued to correct these errors. Please note that it is not the intent
of this Revision to alter the fire protection approach, analysis technique,
or proposed plant modifications for any fire areas, but to correct those
errors which reduce the clarity of the submittal or produce any inconsis-
tencies, and thus facilitate your review. t

Florida Power & Light regrets any inconveniences this revision may cause.

Very truly yours, -

_

dNM l

Robert E. Uh
* 'Vice President

Advanced Systems & Technology ' M'
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cc: Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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